
Athletics Administrative Report 

Date: 9/20/21 

Football: 

The fall is season is off to a great start.  The football season started with a game played at Olivet College 

against Saranac.  The team was able to get the first victory of the year and the first victory for coach 

Bowers as a varsity head coach.   

The athletic and maintenance department successful navigated the challenge of not having use of our 

home bleachers and managed to have a successful evening for our first home game versus Summerfield.  

Currently, the team is 3-1 overall and 2-0 in the Tri County Conference after accepting a forfeit from 

Adrian Madison due to Covid related quarantines.  The football team is in a great position to compete 

for the TCC championships and potentially make the MHSAA playoffs. 

Volleyball: 

Our volleyball team started the season by earning runner up at the Erie Mason Invitational amongst 5 

different schools. They are off to great start in the Tri County Conference competition with a record of 2-

1.  The team has defeated Britton Deerfield and Summerfield.  They fell in a tough match against 

Whiteford that went to the 5th and final set. 

Cross Country: 

We had another successful year for the Frank Connolly Relays.  Over 17 different schools came to Mason 

High school to compete in this annual event.  Coach Meisner did a great job organizing and running such 

a large event. Our runners competed well with the boys finishing 3rd and girls finishing 4th in their 

respected divisions. 

The boys Cross Country team finished 1st at TCC Jamboree on 9/14/21.  Jackson Ansel was the top 

overall runner.  Jacob Ansel and Parker Campbell also ran well finishing 4th and 9th. 

Girls Swim: 

Coach Sacha Moore and the girls swim team has overcome the adversity of not having our pool to 

practice in or hold home meets.  It has been a challenge to practice at Monroe high school and schedule 

all away meets, but the team has handled it well.  They got their first victory of the year at a double dual 

versus Huron and Lincoln Park.  The top point earners this year has been Audrey Hempel and Riley 

Jacobs.  The team also had 3 separate relay teams finish first during the meet. 

The vacant middle school swim coaching position has been posted.  The window to receive applications 

ends on 9/24/21.  Interviews will be held shortly after. 

Special Recognition: 

I wanted to personally thank Kevin Skaggs with assisting me during my first few weeks as the new 

athletic director.  Coach Skaggs went above and beyond to ensure that the fall athletic season got off to 

great start.   


